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English:  
This week we will completing and evaluating our new versions of a familiar fairytale.  

Homework 
Homework this week is an English comprehension and a maths activity on time. The homework should be 
handed in on Wednesday 10th July. 
 If, due to exceptional circumstances, it is likely to be late, please let us know as soon as possible. This will be 
the last formal written homework of the year; however, ten minutes reading and 5-10 minutes times tables 
and number bond practice should continue to be part of your child’s daily routine even when the written 
work stops. 
 
 
 

Maths: 
This week, we will be working with money.   
At the end of the week we will be answering some word problems involving time. 

Spellings 
In the Spelling Test on Wednesday 10th June all children will be tested on the colour star spellings. The 
spellings sent home are specific to your child. These are the final spellings for the year. 
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This week in Year 3  
 

Monday 8th July 2024 

 

Other Matters: 

• Your child enjoyed meeting their new teacher on Thursday. The class is now ready for this next step. 

• On Tuesday and Wednesday afternoon, we will be designing and making clay lanterns. Please provide 
your child with an old large shirt or T-shirt to protect their school clothes. 

• It was wonderful to see so many parents enjoying our Pbone concert on Friday 5th July. I’m sure you 
will agree they did themselves proud with their sound, being able to read the music notes correctly 
and all play together. It felt like we were at a real concert with their professionalism. We are 
extremely proud of them, as I’m sure you all, for all they have achieved with this difficult new skill.  

• On Thursday 11th July Year 3 and 4 will be attending a ‘Summer games’ festival at Stovell. This is an 
opportunity for them to enjoy a mixture of games and work together. They will need full, correct PE 
kit to attend. The festival will finish at 3pm so we should be back at school for the end of the day but 
please bear with us. If you are able to help walk with the children, please let the office know.  
 

 
 


